
 
 
Date: 2020-12-22 
 
From: 
Doug Arnold, Chair, IEEE 1588 working group 
 
Rodney Cummings, Vice Chair, IEEE 1588 working group 

To: David Law, Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group  

CC: Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board Secretary, IEEE-SA 
Board of Governors 

        Paul Nikolich    Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC  

        Adam Healey    Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group  

        Jon Lewis     Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group  

        Steve Gorshe    Chair, IEEE P802.3cx Task Force  

RE: Status of IEEE P802.3cx Task Force 

Thank you sending us a draft of IEEE P802.3cx.  IEEE 1588 working group members have been 

given access to the draft, for standards development purposes only.  In addition, IEEE 1588 

members have been encouraged to participate in the SA ballot for this draft standard when the 

ballot pool is formed. 

We look forward to continued cooperation with 802.3. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


